Report 21/2015 refers to: Concluding the agreement — agreement on supply and
implementation of the Integrated IT System in the Motor Transport Institute.

The Management Board of SIMPLE S.A. (hereinafter referred to as the Contractor) informs
that on August 5, 2015 the agreement with the Motor Transport Institute in Warsaw
)hereinafter referred to as the Contracting Party) dated July 31, 2015 was concluded.

The subject matter of the agreement is supply and implementation of the Integrated IT
System along with the technical infrastructure including the special needs of the Contracting
Party.

The performance time is 260 days from the date of the agreement.

The Contractor shall be entitled to receive the remuneration amounting to PLN 934 800.00
gross for the performance of the agreement.



